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1 April 2004

The Secretary

Senate Economics Legislation Committee

Room SG.64

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

Inquiry into New International Tax Arrangements Bill 2003

Supplementary submission

Following discussions with The Treasury, the Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Ltd. (ASFA) would like to make this supplementary submission to the Committee’s Inquiry.

ASFA supports the intention of the legislation as set out in Example 1.2 on page 11 of the explanatory memorandum and is comfortable with the Treasury advice that proposed Section 519B will achieve the policy intent.

We accordingly withdraw our suggestion contained under point 1. of our submission that subparagraphs 519B(3)(iii) and (iv) be amended.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Michaela Anderson

Director Policy and Research
The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Limited ABN 29 002 786 290 ACN 002 786 290

ASFA Website: www.superannuation.asn.au

